Diane Sarkies- E1S2 - North West Train project

From:  Piyush Bhatt <piyush.bhatt@sydney.edu.au>

To: "plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au" <plan_comment@pl anning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 30/11/2012 10:34 AM

Subject: E1S2 - North West Train project

Good morning

| live in Beecroft

| have read the proposal for this Train line and | am in support of it on the whole

My only objection to it is that it will only cater for a single deck train from NW to Epping

I strongly urge you to spend the additional $ to give it a uniform capacity of a double deck train
This will future proof the project for a marginal cost now

Pl think big to avoid the motorway fiasco of a road widening after the event

Regards
Piyush Bhatt

E piyush.bhatt@sydney.edu.au | W http://sydney.edu.au
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